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UIUC Building and Food Service Workers Reach 
Tentative Agreement  

 

Champaign, IL – UIUC Food and Building Service Workers reached a tentative 
agreement with the University during the September 30 bargaining session. 

SEIU Local 73 represents nearly 800 UIUC Food Service and Building Service Workers 
who have been on strike since September 23, demanding a union contract with living 
wages. 

Food and Building Service Workers be voting on the tentative agreement Oct. 1-3, 
2024. Voting results and contract details will be released after voting has concluded. 

# # # 
 

SEIU Local 73 represents more than 35,000 workers, primarily in public service and publicly funded 
positions in school districts, municipalities, social service agencies, and many other job classifications in 
Illinois and Indiana. We are dedicated to improving the lives of workers and their families. 
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